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Passing of 
Councillor Ralph Price 

 
 

Raymond, Alberta – Oct 20, 2020. 
 

The Town of Raymond announces the passing of Councillor Ralph Price on 

Saturday, October 17, 2020. Councillor Price was elected in October of 2017. 

Since that time, he served on various boards and committees such as the 

Town’s audit and finance committee, Inter-municipal Collaboration Framework 

Committee, Inter-Municipal Development Plan Committee, Joint Fire Services, 

Emergency Management, Canadian Badlands and Tourism & Economic 

Development.  
Councillor Ralph Price 

 

Councillor Price has always been a strong advocate of the people. As a professional accountant and partner at 

Price & Comin, Ralph also served on several community groups, such as the Raymond Chamber of Commerce, 

the Raymond Rotary Club and within his church. His example of service has left a tremendous legacy and one 

that will inspire others to follow in his footsteps.  

 

"Ralph was a tremendous advocate for the public on our Council. He was always prepared for the meetings he 

attended, and always offered a perspective, that was considerate of the issue, as well as prudent for the 

organization he represented. He was an integral part of our Council and he will be greatly missed. Our 

thoughts and prayers are with Marilyn and their family as they come to terms with this unfortunate change in 

their lives." 

 
Mayor Jim Depew 

 

The Council and staff of the Town of Raymond would like to express our most sincere gratitude to his wife, 

Marilyn, and their children for sharing their husband and father with us over these last few years. 


